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24 April 2023 

Year 6 Leavers Events and Hoodies 
 
Dear Y6 Parents and Carers, 

 

It must be hard to believe that your children are in their last term at Saltergate - we hope that they will 

enjoy it and will make the most of all the opportunities to be role models for our younger pupils before 

they head off to high school. 

 

During this last term, we have some special activities planned to make the final weeks here memorable 

and rewarding. Our plans so far include a trip to Wagamama to experience food preparation, juice 

making and also to enjoy a meal! We are also planning a trip to Valley Gardens where the children will 

play games and enjoy some food and a 5 R's Reward Fun Day. There will also be a Saltergate Production, 

giving the children a chance to showcase their acting talents (or to take on a back-stage role if they 

prefer!)  We also wish to organise Leavers' Hoodies, something which has become a tradition in many 

primary schools in recent years.  

 

I am aware that in previous years, the school has funded this for all pupils but unfortunately, we will not 

be able to do this in full this year, due to our budget constraints. However, we will be able to contribute 

towards the cost and have been able to reduce the amount that you would need to pay. Details are on 

the online form and we have set up a payment plan to try and help with this. The payment item is set up 

on Parentpay for £20. This can be paid in one payment or in 4 payments of £5. We ask that all payments 

are made no later than Wednesday 24th May 2023 so we can place the order for the hoodies before 

half term. If we have not received full payment by this date, we will not be able to order a hoodie for your 

child. 

 

We look forward to an exciting term with your pupils and to giving them every opportunity to continue 

learning and growing during their time with us.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Hall 
 
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/BsuFUG0zsK

